
lO DOWNING STREET 


T H E P R I M E MINISTER 

Thank you f o r your l e t t e r of 19 J u l y about the p r e v i o u s 


Government's p l a n s to d i s p e r s e M i n i s t r y of Defence work at 


Harrogate to Glasgow. 


You heard P a u l Channon*s statement today and I am d e l i g h t e d 


t h a t you can now r e a s s u r e your c o n s t i t u e n t s t h a t the r e v i s e d 


programme of d i s p e r s a l does not i n c l u d e moves from Harrogate. 


Robert Banks, Esq., M.P. 



